
David McCauley - Comments 

As it stands now there is no safe way to integrate driverless trucks onto our roads. First there is the 
regular motorist that pay attention to what they are doing around trucks with drivers. Now you want 
to put driverless trucks on the road with the same people. This is not a good idea at this time when 
the only thing people think about is themselves. If our government wanted true safety measures for 
our roads they would be having meetings with us the American Truck Drivers. Then just maybe we 
could all work together to make our nation's roads safer for all. Taking jobs away from over 3.5 
million people isn't going to make the roads any safer then they are right now. Maybe you none 
trucking government employees should focus on training drivers instead of making it easier to obtain 
a CDL. By making it harder to obtain a CDL and not handing them out like Tic Tacs we could move 
past all this nonsense and get down to what our government really wants. It's damn sure not safer 
roads or they'd be doing their jobs instead of pipe dreaming about filling their own bank accounts. 
These driverless vehicles aren't the answer and it's becoming perfectly clear yall don't care. Have 
you even came up with how you are going to regulate these things? My guess is probably not. I 
personally don't want driverless 80 thousand pound feeling less things on the roads with my family. 
I'm sure I'm not the only one. Training training training is the key to safer roads. 

 


